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September 1, 2020 

The Idaho Behavioral Health Council (IBHC), a new a 13-member council created 

by Governor Brad Little, the ID Supreme Court, and the ID State Legislature to 

improve care for Idahoans with mental health and substance use disorders, is 

requesting your participation in a survey.  The IBHC is beginning to work 

collaboratively with local government, educators, and community partners to 

develop a statewide strategic plan with action-oriented, time-bound 

recommendations that improve access to care. 

We would appreciate if you could please complete this brief IBHC survey 

(https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MTM-IDHW-G4) . Your responses will be used to help 

inform the development of the strategic plan and will provide important perspectives 

related to the needs of Idahoans. The strategic plan will identify silos in Idaho’s 

behavioral health system and create a more coordinated model of care to improve 

lives and offer a better return on the investment of public resources.  

The survey is open today and closes on 9/25/2020. 

Thank you for your participation. 

 

                                      
Sara Omundson Dave Jeppesen 

Administrative Director of the Courts Director, Department of Health & Welfare 
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